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For the attention of: All Participants and Account Operators 

Re:  RCC Service Split Payment – Go Live 

 

Dear Client, 

 

We are pleased to announce that, in line with the Road Map 2019 and further to Operational Notices 

ON_40/2019 of 21 June 2019, ON_44/2019 of 24 July 2019, ON_49/2019 of 12 September 2019 and 

ON_54/2019 of 25 September 2019, following the positive outcome of the tests, the functions for the 

management of Split Payments and electronic invoicing will be released into the production 

environment on Monday 14 October 2019. 

At the same time, the corresponding changes to the RCC service for the recognition of fees for 

shareholders’ meetings will also be released, together with updated user manuals in Italian and 

English. The data scheme records are available in the relevant directory on the MT-X platform. 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

Issuer Services 
 
e-mail: helpdesk.ce&is@lseg.com 

Tel: +39 02 336 35 392 

https://www.lseg.com/sites/default/files/content/documents/ON_Split%20Payment%20_Richiesta%20Partecipazione%20ai%20test%20vers%20finale.pdf
https://www.lseg.com/sites/default/files/content/documents/ON_Split%20Payment%20Servizio%20RCC.pdf
https://www.lseg.com/sites/default/files/content/documents/ON%20CLIMP%203%20GO%20v.%201.0.pdf
https://www.lseg.com/sites/default/files/content/documents/Split%20Payment-%20Operational%20Notice%20-%20Aggiornamento%20documentazione%202019.09....pdf
mailto:helpdesk.ce&is@lseg.com

